
From: Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com>
Sent: 15 June 2019 11:45
To: Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>
Cc: Albie Turner <albie@versaaccountants.co.uk>; Alec Baughan <alec.baughan@ransquawk.com>;
George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>; I Dimitrov <ivaylo@g-cv.com>; Jason, The JET Group
<jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>; RPA Williams <rpawilliams@g-cv.com>
Subject: Re: Metrobank notice

Hi Aubrey,

Our account manager is looking into it to see if she can get it reversed or extended, I chased her
yesterday but she was on annual leave, I will follow up on Monday when she is back.

Thanks

Adam

On 14 Jun 2019, at 16:54, Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com> wrote:

Appreciate an update please. Anybody?

On Thu, 30 May 2019 at 05:49, Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>
wrote:

Hi Adam

Any update on Metrobank post contacting Albie? Might audit completion and accounts
filing change their mind? Any update on this please - we were told it was imminent
(again) when you were down in London.

Aubrey

On Tue, 28 May 2019 at 15:12, Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com> wrote:

Yes agreed it deems pretty firm.

I am currently corresponding with Albie (even though he is on holiday!)  so hopefully
should have some information sooner than later.

Will be in touch

Adam

On 28 May 2019, at 14:54, Aubrey Hayward
<aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com> wrote:

Thanks Adam
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Albie is also away this week on half term break, is there anyone in his
absence can pick up the baton? With regards to MetroBank it seems
fairly non negotiable.

Aubrey

On Tue, 28 May 2019 at 14:50, Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com> wrote:

Afternoon Aubrey,

Further to your email, I am waiting on more detail from both Albie
and Metrobank, with regard to the notice from Metrobank, I will
schedule a call once I have the relevant information to discuss our
options.

It goes without saying that we need to keep this between the parties
on this email until we have a resolution.

Although I am currently on holiday I am still contactable via email
and WhatsApp, and will be available for payroll over the next couple
of days.

Thanks
Adam

> On 28 May 2019, at 13:01, Aubrey Hayward
<aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com> wrote:
>
> Hi
>
> Apologies in interrupting your holiday Adam (Albie) but received
this from MetroBank on my desk this morning.
> Clearly it speaks for itself as another by product of our non
compliance with relevant authorities including Companies House
and HMRC. I suggest we have an urgent conference call to discuss,
I have made Alec aware as its a not dissimilar escalation a la
Worldpay.
>
> Aubrey
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